
Whether you are a health care provider, family member, or a driver yourself, 
the Driving Safely workshop provides important information on physical, 
mental, and functional changes that may occur with aging that can affect driving 
abilities. Resources will be explored that will be useful in making the successful 
transition from driver to passenger when driving is no longer an option.  
   • Presented by Pam McConnell from Transportation Options for Seniors. •

Driving Safely:
Transitioning from Driver to Passenger 

MILLENNIUM LIBRARY 
Anhang Room, 251 Donald Street 

Friday, June 17: 12-1 pm
Free. Call 204-986-6450 to register.

OSBORNE LIBRARY  
625 Osborne Street

Thursday, June 9: 7-8 pm 
Free. Call 204-986-4775 to register.


